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I am in favor of this bill passing. I've lived in California where this has been legal for 

years and if done correctly, has been proven safe. I can't tell you how many times 

distracted drivers have almost rear-ended me on Hwy 205 and I5. If used at slow 

speeds it definitely helps move traffic faster, which we need more and more in this 

State.  


